
      

  

  

     
           
           
           

    
 

     
    

 

I 
I 
I 
I 

The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

LEVEL OF NOTIFICATION: Consumer 

SUPPLIER: Mylan 

Description Lot # Exp Date NDC UPC 
NIZATID CAP 150MG MYLN 60@ 3086746 05/31/2020 00378515091 30378515091 
NIZATID CAP 300MG MYLN 30@ 3082877 01/31/2020 00378530093 30378530093 
NIZATID CAP 300MG MYLN 30@ 3082876 01/31/2020 00378530093 30378530093 

Mylan is recalling the above items due to the detection of trace amounts of NDMA found within 
the product. This recall is to the consumer level. Affected product started shipping June 2017. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


